
Stratford Trash/Recycle/Yard Waste Collection UPDATE 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

1. NEW JERSEY CDL DRIVERS  Full Time w/benefits
2. LABORERS  Part Time hourly w/no benefits 

As we are moving forward in planning for our new department to begin in January 
2022.  We are now reaching out to residents who may be interested in 
employment with the Borough of Stratford. 

Those who have interest must be at least 18 years old. 

1. We are seeking individuals who possess a New Jersey valid CDL to drive our
new trucks.

2. We are seeking individuals to work loading trash and other items from the
curbside into the trucks.  You must be able to work in all weather
conditions such as rain, snow, cold and hot temperatures, and be able to
walk for multiple hours each day and lift up to 50 pounds.

The link below is to the Stratford Employment Application.  Please fill it out to the 
best of your ability and either scan and email it back to info@stratfordnj.org, drop 
off at the Borough Hall during business hours to the receptionist, or you can drop 
it in the secured mailbox at the front door of Borough Hall after hours. 

Any questions can be directed to John Keenan at 856-783-0600 during business 
hours, or email at johnkeenan@stratfordnj.org 

Link to Job Application:  
https://stratfordnj.org/pdf/job-postings/employment-application.pdf 
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